
Twenty-Five Years Strong

Description

Twenty-five years ago, on August 18, 1993, NRCâ??s Implementation Plan was completed and full
operations began. We have accomplished much over that span, and we are even more excited about
the next 25 years and what the future may hold. We would also like to thank the following six
individuals who have been with us and guided us every step of the way: Mike Reese, Ray McCoy,
Marge Grant, David Kendall, David Aviles, and Jim Ramsey. We could not have done it without you!
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